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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

RT Deshong – Ad Hoc CDIU Committee Chair
Date:

July 28, 2018
Subject:
NADE Ad Hoc CDIU Committee Year End Report 2018
I would like to thank Pres. Pounds for the opportunity of serving on this committee.  This committee was the brainchild of Pres. Pounds who after conversations with her local CDI DDS analyst decided that this could be an avenue to recruit new members.  I certainly applaud her creativity.

The committee has continued to gain members, as well as advertising the benefits of NADE throughout CDIU's.  We will continue to interact within the committee.  It is my hope that this ad hoc committee will make its way into a permanent committee.

Once again, I would like to thank the President and the Board for the opportunity, as well as their continued support.

Committee members:

Jennifer Carles

Cheryl Jones

R. Todd Deshong

RT Deshong

NADE ad hoc CDIU Committee Chair
2017-2018
